
From: David and Libby Palmer <libbydavid1@gmail.com> Sent: 07/01/2013 02:57:42 PM To: pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au Subject: 120 -122 Mona Vale Road Warriewood Mr Mark Ferguson General ManagerPittwater CouncilDear Mr FergusonI have written to Rob Stokes MP requesting his assistance regarding preservation of land at 120 - 122 Mona Vale Road as a wildlife corridor and I understand that he has made representations to you on my behalf. In the light of his action I thought that I should also contact you. I was closely involved in the original community campaign which resulted in the acquisition of the Healvesville Holdings land; in fact I convened the first meeting of the group which subsequently became the Pittwater Escarpment Committee and worked with Pittwater Council and the general community on the preservation campaign. I have since been involved in environmental activities in Ingleside Chase Reserve and take an interest in the whole of the Ingleside/Warriewood escarpment.I believe that this site is critical in the larger context of the Warriewood/Ingleside escarpment, Kantandra Bushland Sanctuary and  the possibility of residential development in the Ingleside area. Its conservation significance was recognised in the 1994 Draft Planning Strategy for the proposed Ingleside/Warriewood Land Release.Pittwater Council has an enviable record on such issues as you obviously know, and while I understand that each situation is different and that the current rezoning application has to be considered according to the relevant Acts, I feel that preservation of land on this site can be achieved. I will be speaking to all Councillors on this, and hope to meet with you personally in due course to discuss the issue further.Yours sincerelyDavid Palmer_____________________________________________________________________ This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit http://www.mci.com 


